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BUS SHELTER IMPROVEMENTS 

(SHELTER PROCURMENT) 

PARK CITY, UTAH 

 

INVITATION TO BID 

 

 

Separate sealed bids must be submitted to Park City Municipal Corporation (“PCMC”), Attn: 

John Robertson, City Engineer at the Engineering Division Offices located at 445 Marsac Ave., 

P.O. Box 1480, Park City, Utah 84060, by 2:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 2, 2021, for a 

public bid opening at 2:05 p.m. that same day. Bidding Documents will be available beginning at 

10:00 a.m. on November 11, 2021. Request instructions on or after this time for obtaining 

bidding documents from Melanie Jackson at PCMC, melanie.jackson@parkcity.org, .  

 

The Project consists of furnishing all labor, tools, materials, equipment, transportation and 

services required for the construction of work pertinent to fabricating and installing two large 

shelters on Park Avenue including connection to a metered power service and shelter lighting. 

Installation will be on bus stop site improvements that will be performed by a separate 

contractor.   

 

Bid Security of five percent (5%) is required to accompany each bid. PCMC reserves the right to 

reject all bids and rebid the project, and/or make reductions in, or expand the scope of work, and 

waive any minor irregularities. Direct all questions to Melanie Jackson, at Park City via email to 

melanie.jackson@parkcity.org by November 29, 2021.  

 

In the absence of the project manager, proposals should be dropped off to the City Recorder, 

located at 445 Marsac Avenue, Third Floor – Executive Department, Park City, UT 84060.  It is 

anticipated that the City Council will consider the lowest responsive, responsible bid on Thursday 

December 16, 2021, for award on December 28, 2021. 
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